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February 28, 2013
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   Weekly News…
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“A journey of a thousand miles begins with a single step.”
-Japenese saying
Reminders
Keep practicing sight words at home! The students are getting very good at reading. The best thing you can do to assist in this learning process is to read daily with them at home. I encourage you to look in our school library for new, fun books!
 A Look at Next Week…
[bookmark: _GoBack]	We are working on estimation in math. We will be doing some fun “March” themed centers for literacy and math. Some of these include making leprechaun traps, going on a gold hunt, graphing using the rainbow and rhyming with St. Patrick’s Day words.  
	We had a fun reading week! We had many mystery readers visit our classroom throughout the week. The students got to meet author Nic Bishop and learn all about the animals he photographs and writes about. It was a very fun, educational experience! Thank you for continuing to read to your child at home. 
	Please contact the ES PTO if you are interested in helping with the PTO Bazaar on March 21st. The PTO is in need of kindergarten parents to sign up for a table and/or support kindergarteners that are interested in running a table. This is a wonderful event to help support KIS Alumni Night!
Have a great weekend!
	

	
	

	
	

Sight Words
new
gone
use
mine
               


Dates to Remember
March 1st: NO SCHOOL
March 15th: 3rd Quarter report cards go home
March 21/22: Student-Led Conferences
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